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Headed notepaper/your SU’s address




Philip Augar
Chair, Advisory Panel
Review of Post-18 Education and Funding
Department for Education
20 Great Smith Street
London SW1P 3BT



2 May 2018




Dear Philip Augar,

Review of Post-18 Education and Funding in England: Call for Evidence

We are writing to inform you that our students’ union would like to endorse the response of the National Union of Students to the call for evidence. We believe it sets out the ways in which the current system of education and funding needs to change if all students across FE and HE, full-time and part-time, can get in and get on in post-18 education. 

[Optional] In addition, we would like to highlight the following points, which are of particular concern to the students at [institution]. 

· Point 1
· Point 2
· Point 3

Students, learners and apprentices in England need this review to recommend bold and ambitious changes to the funding of post-18 education in England, which do not pile more debt on to those seeking education and which ensures those in education are given the financial support they need to succeed. We look forward to your report setting out the ways in which this can be achieved.

Yours sincerely,

[Name]
[Position] 





